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Monday 7th October 2025 

Dear Families, 

Jack and The Beanstalk - Key Stage 2 Trip to The Princess Theatre, Torquay on 
Monday 16th December 2024 

 
We are delighted to announce that we are heading off to see the fantastic pantomime of the story Jack and 
The Beanstalk at the Princess Theatre, Torquay!   

The trip will take place on Monday 16th December.  We will be leaving school at 8.45am, and returning back 
to school at 3.15pm.  We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.56 to cover the price of the 
ticket and transport.  We kindly thank the FTS for contributing towards the cost of this trip for each child, 
enabling all our children to enjoy such a wonderful experience.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 
voluntary contributions we may have to cancel the trip.   

As the children will be representing our academy and the Trust, it is important that all the children wear 
smart school uniform and will need to bring with them a packed lunch, water bottle and a coat. If you would 
like to have a school packed lunch then please ensure this is ordered ahead of time by Monday 9th December 
at the latest.  

Please sign and return the slip below and payment by Friday 8th November, so we can confirm numbers with 
the theatre. 

Kind Regards 
 
Miss Symons, Miss Peppiatt and Mrs Deeny.  
 

 
KS2 Trip to Princess Theatre, Torquay – Monday 16th December 

 
▢ I give permission for my child _________________________________ to attend 

KS2’s trip  to the Princess Theatre, Torquay to see Jack and The Beanstalk on Monday 
16th December 2024. 
 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________________    
 
 
Please print name: ____________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Daytime contact number/mobile: _________________________________________________ 


